Sustainability Council Meeting Minutes - 1/24/12
The Lewis & Clark College Sustainability Council (LCSC) met on Tuesday, January 24th to discuss some exciting new projects in their future.

LCSC will use money from the Strategic Initiative Fund to give $500 to the student body government organizations (Law, Grad, and CAS) to allocate as it wishes for sustainability or environmentally related activities or opportunities.

Each of the four LCSC sub-committees offered the following reports:

The Learning Committee
-Looking into different ways to collaborate with the three campuses and get a handle on what the campuses are already doing
                       -speaker series
                       -joint classes (is this even possible?)
-Organizing a joint staff mixer with people involved in sustainability from all three campuses on February 15 in the Memorial Pavilion

Communication Committee
-New website is up and running
-The website shows a focus on academic offerings to prospective students
-Considering creating a blog in addition to the news feed
-Discusses the option of adding a specialized sustainability Council FB page and -Twitter or just add more sustainability information to the general LC one
-Trying to find ways to connect LC to Portland
           -Find sustainability events in Portland- add those to the FB or Twitter
                       -Co-Sponsor an event in Portland
                                   -Increase LC’s relationship with Portland
           -What are the law students working on?
                       -Current and Alumni
- The Lewis & Clark law campus will be hosting a sustainability week beginning on March 22
           -Look into events at PSU and University of Oregon
                       -Sustainability conference fall 2012

There is a Mayoral Candidate Forum on February 13
           -Will be discussing education and sustainability

Take Back the Tap Initiative
           -Law School
           -Policy of bottled water
           -Requested $630, approved

Salmon Safe
-Watershed-based approach to campus (grounds, landscape, and storm water) management and development
           -LCSC has allocated $1500 toward Salmon Safe certification, total cost is $9000
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